
Community Update
Brockton Everlast secured planning permission in 2021 to redevelop 115-123 Houndsditch, located 
between Houndsditch and Cutler Street.

The development will transform Cutler Street into a more accessible, vibrant and active space. Our 
plans will deliver a new office building, flexible retail/café spaces, community areas, basement cycle 
parking, and an improved public realm.

We are progressing proposals to make changes to the existing consent in early 2025, including a 
reduction in the number of basement levels. These changes result in improvements to the public spaces, 
flexible community unit, retail units and affordable workspaces, enhancing the scheme for the benefit of 
those living in, working in and visiting this part of the City.

Join us for our public drop-in event on 20th January 2025 - see details overleaf. 
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CGI of the development as viewed from Devonshire Square
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Artist impression of 115-123 Houndsditch 

J O I N  U S  F O R  A  P U B L I C  D R O P - I N  E V E N T

Monday 20th January 2025 

3:30pm - 6:30pm 

Artizan Street Library & Community Centre, 
1 Artizan St, London E1 7AF

We invite local residents to meet the project team and learn more about the 115-123 Houndsditch 
development at our upcoming public drop-in event. You can ask questions, hear about the latest 
updates, and find out more about the minor design amendments.

Event details:

If you have any questions or would like to get in 
touch, please contact us using the details below:

115-123houndsditch@kandaconsulting.co.uk

020 3900 3676

SCAN ME FOR 
DIRECTIONS


